July 15, 1944.

r. &Jko HAKITR,
Registretion Ko. 04472,
P, Oy Bex ‘35’
Revelstoke, B. C,

Dear Sir:

Res Catalogue lNo, 828
LA & 4B/ 4/10/BIN/RTR/249
it Averus, Stoveston

We are in receipt of your letter of July 1ith. This hss
been carefully read and we can appreciste that the disposal of your property
is & metter of great persomal concern to you. However, the sale of all
Japaniese properties is being carried out as a part of & poliey of liguida-
tion ocutilned by Ottawa on the basis of eppraleed values,

Tou letter has been pluced on our files in order that your
comments in regard to this sale will remain on record, btut we can only
advise you that we are unable to comsider any alternstive in regard to

this matter,
Yours §7y,
- :
AT ‘f%cﬁ
George Peters,
Administration Department.




